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the short term and to contribute to its long term economic
development. Mr. Clark will also invite a Minister of the
Government of Mozambique to be present in Vancouver in
October because of the importance of Mozambique in any
discussion by Heads of Government of the situation in
Southern Africa.

During his working visit to South Africa, Mr. Clark
will meet with the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. R. F.
Botha. Mr. Clark's objective in holding talks with Mr. Botha
will be to convey in person to the South African Government
Canadian policy on apartheid. In concert with others, we
will continue to exert pressure on the South African
Government to dismantle apartheid and achieve an early,
peaceful and negotiated solution to the crisis. It is now
more than a year since the rejection of the invitation to
dialogue issued by the Commonwealth Eminent Persons Group.
Mr. Clark will want to hear from Mr. Botha about South
Africa's intentions to initiate fundamental change and talk
with leaders who have widespread support among the black
majority. While in South Africa, Mr. Clark will also be
meeting with the Rev. Alan Boesak.




